
                                                                                                                                                  

 

 
 
 

AMEXIO becomes UiPath partner 

 
 

       
  Paris, 3rd March 2020 

  
Amexio, European leader in the field of 
ECM & CCM, announces the signature of a 
partnership with UiPath, one of the 
leaders in RPA (Robotic Process 
Automation). 
 
Since its creation in 2006, Amexio has 
experienced exponential growth allowing it 
to become a major player in the ECM & 
CCM solutions integration market in France 
and then in Europe. 
 
Its business is to provide end-to-end 
support for complex and global projects 
for the implementation and evolution of 
its customers' ECM (Enterprise Content 
Management) and CCM (Customer 
Communication Management) solutions. 
 
Amexio, drawing on its expertise in 
process automation projects, is partnering 
with UiPath to assist its clients on how 
best to leverage RPA and deploy process 
optimization initiatives through new 
service solutions. 
 
UiPath is radically transforming the way 
companies use digital data and content to 
create value and new business 
opportunities.  
Its RPA technology platform is one of the 
most highly rated in the market. 

Thanks to this platform, Amexio, with its 
experience in the digitalization of 
processes, has been able to perform time-
consuming task automations for users 
such as checking file completeness or 
automatically entering information into 
multiple applications. All this in the 
context of digital processes and improving 
the user & client experience. 
 
Sharing the same understanding of the 
business, of the evolution of needs and 
technologies, it was natural that Amexio 
turned to UiPath, in a joint approach to 
research for innovation.  
This partnership allows us to respond ever 
more precisely to the targeted requests of 
our joint customers. 
 
 
 
AMEXIO, the ECM&CCM leading integrator in 
Europe : 

• 243 employees 

• 24 M€ of turnover in 2018 / 25,5 M€ of 
turnover in 2019 (estimate) 

• 5 Countries (France, Belgium, 
Luxembourg, Portugal, Switzerland) 

• 7 Entities (Paris, Nantes, Montpellier, 
Brussels, Luxembourg, Porto, Geneva) 

 
Contact : contact@amexio.net / +33 (0)1.81.69.86.00

 

https://www.amexio.fr/en/home/
mailto:contact@amexio.net

